
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF INTRODUCTION OF BILL 22-11 
PUBLIC SAFETY AMENDMENT FOR SCHOOL BUS MONITORING SYSTEMS 

WORCESTER COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
 

Take Notice that Bill 22-11 (Public Safety – School Bus Monitoring Systems) was introduced by Commissioners 
Bertino, Bunting, Church, Elder, Mitrecic, Nordstrom, and Purnell on May 17th, 2022. 
 
A fair summary of the bill is as follows: 
A legislative bill authorizing the use of school bus monitoring cameras pursuant to Annotated Code of Maryland, 
Transportation § 10-706.1(c).  Enacted by the County Commissioners of Worcester County, Maryland, that Title 
PS7 (Law Enforcement Officers) of the Public Safety Article of the Code of Public Local Laws of Worcester 
County, Maryland is amended to add the following provisions: 
Title PS7, Law Enforcement Officers, Subtitle II, School Bus Monitoring System, § PS 7-201. School Bus 
Monitoring System: The use of a school bus monitoring system consistent with the Annotated Code of Maryland is 
authorized. This Bill will take effect 45 days from the date of its passage. 
 
The Commissioners will hold a: 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
on 

Tuesday, June 21, 2022 
at 10:40 A.M. 

in the  
County Commissioners Meeting Room 

Room 1101 - Government Center 
One West Market Street 

Snow Hill, Maryland 21863 
 
This is only a fair summary of the bill. A full copy of the bill is posted for public inspection on the Legislative 
Bulletin Board in the main hall of the Worcester County Government Center outside Room 1103.  Additionally, a 
full copy of the bill is posted on the County Website at www.co.worcester.md.us 

 
 

THE WORCESTER COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 


